The music stations

512 EAST SECOND SOUTH SALT LAKE CITY., UTAH 84102 322-5819

February 21, 1969

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:
This will confirm your report of reception of KWHO-AM
on 860 kc between 5:51 and 6:00 P.M. on February 13, 1969.
Respectfully,

Virginia A. Hughes
Traffic Manager



